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SOUTH CAROLINA

DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAYS AND PUBLIC TRANSPORTATION

PO.BOX 191
COLUMBIA, S.C. 29202

August 28, 1989

MEMORANRDUM TO DESIGN GROUP LEADERS

Subject: AASHTO Standard Specifications For Highway Bridges,
Fourteenth Edition, 1989

Beginning with the January 1990 Letting, all projects being
developed in-house shall be designed in accordance with the 1989
AASHTO specifications. The notes on the standard note sheet
should be revised to reflect this change.

The 1989 AASHTO specifications have changed the steel
designations. All steel designations in the plans should be
changed in accordance with the new AASHTO specifications. The
office standards will also be revised to show the new

designations.
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B. A. Meetze, Jr.
Bridge Design Engineer
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